From: Brian Doolan <BDoolan@everettwa.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2021 3:10 PM

To: Mark Sadler <MSadler@everettwa.gov>; Kallus, Andrew (ECY) <akal4d61@ECY.WA.GOV>
Cc: Steve J. Germiat <sgermiat@aspectconsulting.com>; Hanna Lintukorpi
<HLintukorpi@everettwa.gov>; Kate Snider (Kate.Snider@floydsnider.com)
<Kate.Snider@floydsnider.com>; Lee Brandt <LBrandt@everettwa.gov>

Subject: RE: Decommissioning of PSO4

Good afternoon,
The final plug was installed today under the dock. See the attached picture. We added some strapping

to help ensure that the tide does not affect the plug. If you have any questions please let me know,
thank you, Brian
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Note: Emails and attachments sent to and from the City of Everett are public records and
may be subject to disclosure pursuant to the Public Records Act.



Final Plug Installed at PSO4 — March 30, 2021
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